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DRAMA EXCELLENCE

Well done to Lucie W, Zack D and Izabelle H who
achieved special recognition from the judges for their
performances at the JTMAT Subject Excellence Day
for Drama.
Prizes were awarded to the overall winners in each
year group and we are delighted that Lily A in Year 10
achieved first place for her age category.

UHNM STARS

Members of 7LP enjoyed a morning at UHNM this
week, students had a lovely time interacting with
the patients and staff. A huge thank you to Evie in
Year 8 for joining us and providing some fantastic
vocals. Our next visit will see GCSE drama
students showcasing their work within the
curriculum, leaving one final visit this academic
year for our fabulous Charity Ambassadors to
return. Well done, team.

COLOUR RUN 

Students have begun their final push to be
awarded as many achievement points as possible
with the aim to qualify for this summer's rewards
events. 

Mrs Kadri and the pastoral team are developing
ideas to recognise the continued hard work of
students. 

Remember, you can be given achievement points
for attendance, good or outstanding behaviour in
lessons or for displaying our core values of pride,
respect and kindness.  

Mrs R Johnson



They showed
excellent resilience
and teamwork
throughout. The
weather was kind
too! 
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DOFE ADVENTURES 

A special treat of tea and homemade cakes was on
offer to 11x2 science last term on completion of their
team challenge. For the last five weeks students
have been earning points for their respective teams
for additional minutes spent engaging in
independent study.
Team Johnson achieved the highest total and were
delighted to receive their personalised mugs.
But the most important aim of the challenge wasn't
coming top of this leaderboard, it was to encourage
this remarkable group of young people to believe in
themselves as much as their team captains believed
in them.
So whether you were a member of Team Kane, Team
Johnson or Team Fargher, a huge well done for all
those hours of additional study. We can't wait to see
the results of all of your efforts in the summer.

.

SCIENCE CHAMPS 

PARENT KINDNESS 

Such a
thoughtful
gesture from the
parents of a Year
11 student. The
cakes were
amazing and
really
appreciated by
staff. 

BOOK WINNERS!
We were delighted to
welcome Hayley from
Bookbabies - In
Partnership with
Usborne as she
delivered our prize for
Mental Health
Awareness Week.
Thank you so much for
these lovely books,
which can now be
found in the PRK
corner of our teenager
toolkit in our school
library. The students
will love reading these! 
A huge thank you to
Mrs Jones and
everyone who voted
for us

Year 9 and 10 had a
fantastic time on
their Duke of
Edinburgh's Award
expeditions in the
week before half
term.

https://www.facebook.com/HB.bookbabies?__cft__[0]=AZU1i-6HJ9i7XaoRpJTFazsz7XnN5w_fUdmC6Clsk26tax8lOpwjT2DOgRdrYvRGZvbSXzomBSPbg93vbcoLGGePf5tiecdBwx80YDj0z3w5JTREvHb4zfaPih01_ApnI9v7zRzNC2JWxJgvJsw4rjjHFvDJ_-J8eDNdGnIoG4SY7XRZQSQR0RydhbRp7YmsuGXmIQYXQ7N4oqsXp9i61GID&__tn__=-]K-R
https://www.facebook.com/HB.bookbabies?__cft__[0]=AZU1i-6HJ9i7XaoRpJTFazsz7XnN5w_fUdmC6Clsk26tax8lOpwjT2DOgRdrYvRGZvbSXzomBSPbg93vbcoLGGePf5tiecdBwx80YDj0z3w5JTREvHb4zfaPih01_ApnI9v7zRzNC2JWxJgvJsw4rjjHFvDJ_-J8eDNdGnIoG4SY7XRZQSQR0RydhbRp7YmsuGXmIQYXQ7N4oqsXp9i61GID&__tn__=-]K-R
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LOOKING FORWARD

D E T A I L S  A B O U T  N E X T  W E E K

N E X T  W E E K ’ S  A S S E M B L I E S

S T U D E N T  L E A D E R S H I P

H O U S E
U P D A T E S

S U M M E R  T E R M

E X A M S

S P O R T I N G  F I X T U R E S
Tuesday 11th June - Year 8 Rounders
Thursday 13th June - Year 9 & 10 Athletics
 

Citizenship Monday Period 4
Year 7 - Charity
Year 8 - What are drugs
Year 9 - Digital footprint
Year 10 - Mental health

Year 12 - Students will be completing updates to
their EPQ projects and presenting evidence of
independent research

There will be a tribute to the life of Rob Burrow
and his friendship with Kevin Sinfield for Year 7 -
10 and Year 12 will receive an assembly on their
upcoming work experience week and how to
make the most of the opportunity.

Revision sessions will continue next week for
Year 11 during Period 1 & Period 3 and staff have
made arrangements directly with sixth form
students. 

Year 13 BTEC students are reminded to continue
to attend lessons until all of their internally
assessed units are complete and signed off. 

Get ready to put your spelling to the
test, the next inter-house competition,
‘The Spelling Bee’ will launch on
Monday. 



MUGA PITCHES - GRASS FOOTBALL PITCHES -
MAIN HALL - CLASSROOMS - ICT SUITES  - ART
FACILITIES -  HARD COURTS  - SWIMMING POOL

Scan the QR code for our price list and 
a copy of our hire request form 

01782 392519
office@bb-hs.co.uk

ST11 9PW

BLYTHE BRIDGE HIGH SCHOOL & SIXTH FORMBLYTHE BRIDGE HIGH SCHOOL & SIXTH FORMBLYTHE BRIDGE HIGH SCHOOL & SIXTH FORM

Blythe Bridge High School & Sixth Form
is excited to offer our school facilities to the 
local community and businesses. 

If you are looking for a regular indoor or outdoor 
venue for your club or society, or a space for a one 
off event, we offer a range of facilities. 

THESE INCLUDE

   COMMUNITYCOMMUNITYCOMMUNITY    
                              LETTINGSLETTINGSLETTINGS


